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Most importantly, the National officers approved procedures to extend state and 
chapter elections to September 30, 2020 due to the cancellation of meetings 
caused by the current crisis of the Covid-19 virus across the country. As of this 
date 29 election result forms have been received. Please note that if no other 
member has submitted their intent to run for Chapter or State Representative to 
the appointed election chair by the date required and no meeting can be held, the 
member can be declared elected by acclimation due to Virus. However, the 
election chair must sign and approve election result form and email to me at 
nmontgomery@cox.net. “Elected by Acclimation” should be stated on result 
form. Chapter results must be sent to the respective state 
representative/president, then state to regional director.  

Currently a change to the Oath of Office has been submitted to the National 
Officers and Board of Directors for approval. Once approved look for new 
approved Oath in the forms directory of AVVA. 

Thank you to committee members Wynella Bethards, Jennifer Ellis, Linda 
Haberkorn and Ann Rice,  and Suzie Meeks, Special Advisor for their input and 
assistance.  

 

 

 


